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CANCELLATION OF TENDER NOTICE 
 

Date: 08 June 2021 
To: Interested Service Providers 
Contact: Veronica F. Levi (veronical@sprep.org) 
 
Subject:  Cancellation of Tender Notice 
 

Tender Name – Event Coordinator – 3rd Clean Pacific Roundtable 
 

 
This notice is to inform all interested service providers that the following tender has been cancelled.  
 
Tender reference and subject 
File:  AP_6/1/12 - Request for Tenders: Event Coordinator – 3rd Clean Pacific Roundtable 
 
Date of publication  
15 October 2020 
 
Contracting authority  
SPREP 
PO Box 240 
Apia, Samoa 
 
Reason for cancellation  
Due to unforeseen circumstances. 
 
Note:  
A new request for tender notice will be published. 
 
 
 
For any complaints regarding the Secretariat’s tenders please refer to the Complaints 
section on the SPREP website. https://www.sprep.org/accountability/complaints 
 
 
Thank you for your interest and participation in this tender process. 
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